
Country Club Newsletter June 2021 
 
President, Sarah Goy;   
Sarah has reluctantly resigned as our President due to her recent work promotion and family pressures.  
Sarah joined the Committee in September 2019 and became our first lady President in September last 
year.  A big thank you to Sarah who has steered the Club through the challenges of the Covid 19 
shutdown and on into our 50th Anniversary celebrations. 
 
Winter Hours:   
During these quieter winter months, the Club will be making the following changes to the operating 
hours: 
 
Wednesday - Open 4pm for the golfers presentations and the return of the popular Pool Night.  Please 
register by 6pm for the competition. 
 
Friday – Open 5pm to welcome in the weekend. 
 
Saturday – Open 4pm for the popular weekend footy and family night 
 
Sunday – Open 10am to 2pm Brunch.  Offering either the big breakfast for $20 or Sunday roast with a 
beer for $25.  Afternoon bar hours will be extended for AFL games, by request.  
 
• Kitchen - Open Wed, Fri & Sat 5pm to 7.30pm and Sunday Brunch. 
• Booking ahead is really appreciated by email or leave a message on the answer machine with your 

return phone number. 
• In the July school holidays, Thursday nights will back for Family Bingo with Caller Cooky. 
• Closing times are subject to seasonal customers. 
• Enquiries are always welcome to cater for special events within or outside these hours. 
 
Christmas in July  
Saturday 24th July 2021 - Book now for a great evening of traditional Christmas fare and live music.   
Xmas roast and dessert $30. 
 
Bowling Club AGM;   
Phil Rouse was elected President and was awarded Life Membership for over 25 years membership and 
service to the Guilderton Bowling Club in the roles of Vice President, Captain, Committee person and 
player. 
Robert Tresise, ‘Tracker’, was nominated as Vice President and will also serve as the Bowling Club 
representative on the Country Club Committee. 
 
Golf Club 
Golf membership continues to increase and the winter competition numbers are excellent.  Professional 
golf lessons, on our course, can be booked online through our website.  The website has recently been 
updated with an excellent course drone fly through!  The approaching Club Championship will be hotly 
contended by several low handicappers!  New golf members are always welcome – please contact 
Captain Phil Flavell or Golf Secretary Nigel Daddow. 
 
Club Website:   https://guildertoncc.wixsite.com/guildertoncc 


